
 

 

The school year is off to a great start for this year 

in the Oak Hills district!!! The youth group is 

blessed to be a part of the kids’ lives. We are 

partnering up again this year with adopt a High-

lander. Please send in any non-perishable snack 

and small toiletry items. 

 

Recognitions:  

The school program welcomes Sam and Griffin as 

new visitors. We now have 10 kids signed up!  

Welcome Cormac to Sunday School!  

 

Upcoming events:  

Flagpole prayer at Delhi Middle school: 

Wednesday October 1st, 7am  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Horses on the Hill volunteering at BLOC minis-

tries:  Saturday, October 11 from 9:30 AM to 12 

PM.  

Meals on Wheels: Saturday November 9th 1-

3pm  

 

 

*We need volunteers* 

In order for youth group to be successful, we 

need the help of the church. Please reach out if 

you would like to volunteer after school or dur-

ing any of the events coming up. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Ali  


